
  

The Grove Cashless School Statement 

 

Apart from small donation collections and in exceptional circumstances, we do not collect cash or 

cheque payments at The Grove. Being  a cashless school  enables the school to collect parent 

payments safely and securely,  helping to reduce costs and streamline payment collection 

administration. 

Agora shall be used to pay for school lunches, residential and curriculum trips, clubs, Pit Stop and 

uniform. 

Secure online payments using your credit or debit card with Agora 

Agora offers you the freedom to make payments whenever and wherever you like, 24 hours a day, 7 

days a week - safe in the knowledge that the technology used is of the highest internet security 

available. 

You will have a secure online account, using a Mircosoft user name and password. The school will 

provide the unique reference code to enable you to activate your account. If you have more than 

one child at our school, or a child at another school that uses Agora, you can create a single account 

login for all your children. 

Making a payment is straightforward and Agora holds a payment history for you to view at a later 

date, also sending you a confirmation email when any payments are made; no card details are 

stored in any part of the system. Once you’ve activated your account you can make online payments 

straight away. 

Your support in using Agora helps the school enormously, thank you.  

 

For more information please visit http://www.payyourschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 


